
This section details the articles that have been submitted by the PHA to the new HSC
staff publication NI Health Matters. Click on the relevant 'Issue' link opposite.

Health within Northern Ireland belongs to everyone – those who use the service;
those who deliver the service and those who manage the service.

The lives of countless people have been improved dramatically as a result of the
dedication of the, more than, 70,000 staff who on a daily basis treat and care for the
most needy and vulnerable in our society.

Northern Ireland Health Matters is designed to profile the amazing work that goes on
every day.

The new online magazine is being published quarterly and disseminated to all staff
via email.

Print

https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/print/pdf/node/4635

